
Attention FQHC and RHC Providers 

Amendment to Medicaid Methodology of Reimbursement for Long- Acting Reversible 
Contraceptives to FQHCs and RHCs 

Effective January 1, 2019 Louisiana Medicaid will reimburse for long-acting reversible 
contraceptives (LARCs) separate from the prospective payment system (PPS) rate to Federally 
Qualified Health Centers (FQHCs) and Rural Health Clinics (RHCs).  

Reimbursement shall be separate from the FQHC and RHC PPS rate and will be the lesser of the 
Durable Medical Equipment fee for service rate on file or the actual acquisition cost (AAC), for 
entities participating in the 340B program.     

Questions regarding this message and fee for service claims should be directed to Molina Provider Relations 
at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040.  

Updates to Healthy Louisiana related policy, systems and claims processing changes are plan specific and 
are the responsibility of each health plan. For questions regarding Healthy Louisiana updates and prior 
authorization requirements, please contact the appropriate health plan.  
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